
CAMPUS Asia Program Symposium 2018 

Looking Ahead: New Risks and New Opportunities 
@ Korea University, Seoul 

November 8-10, 2018 
(Nov.10 is a study tour to Panmunjom (Joint Security Area) 

• We seek 1 Doctoral Student’s participation for 
our annual symposium. Students from Fudan 
University, Korea University, and Kobe 
University will present their research in the 
symposium. 

• For those interested to participate, email the title 
and presentation summary (up to 400 words)  by 
20 August to gsics-caoffice[at]edu.kobe-u.ac.jp. 
Make sure to consult with your adviser and have 
an approval from them about your intention of 
participation before applying for this event and 
indicate advisor’s approval when you email to us.  

• Korea University will provide accommodation 
(hotel, meal and local transportation). Air fare is 
provided by CA Kobe Office (may subject to change) 

For inquiries, contact CA Kobe Office: gsics-caoffice[at]edu.kobe-u.ac.jp 

mailto:gsics-caoffice@edu.kobe-u.ac.jp

